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PYC Bullet Points: 

What's on this week at your Club!! 

 

 

 

 

Friday 13th  Party 
The Friday 13th parties of yesteryear, when the members of the PYC cocked 

a snoot at the liquor laws of the day( which forbade the presence of women in 

a mens bar), were legendary. 

All club members are welcome to join "Dave & Jane Hudson, from Cape 

Town", as well as regular members of the Friday 13th gatherings, for an 

evening of chit chat, reminiscing and of course a few quiet little drinks (qld's). 

Time: 18h00 until we close the bar. 

Dress code: relaxed 

 

Saturday 14th & Sunday 15th January 

http://us3.campaign-archive1.com/?u=0887f7e7c5576566d22c7f187&id=8ccf7f7a92&e=


Flying Fifteen Match Racing. See poster above.  

 

Sunday 15th January  

Treat your family and friends to our breakfast or lunch buffet with our new 

chef, Markus Banziger. 

Sunday Breakfast Buffet @Tradewinds  

8 AM onwards 

R 85.00 (kids under 12 half price) 

Enjoy a large selection of breakfast goodies from the Cold kitchen, Bakery, 

the Hot kitchen and the Barista. Full menu available from Tradewinds or on 

the PYC website.  

 

Sunday Lunch Buffet @ Tradewinds  

12 noon onwards 

R 120.00 (kids under 12 half price) 

  

Enjoy an extensive lunch menu from the Cold kitchen, Bakery, the Hot 

kitchen and the Barista. Full menu available from Tradewinds or on the PYC 

website.  

 

SAS Grand Slam Regatta  

Just a reminder that the SAS Grand Slam Regatta starts at HMYC the weekend of 

21st and 22nd January 2017. Entries can be made on Wind sail, just go to 

www.windsail.co.za  and enter on line but please don’t forget to email  a copy of 

your entry form and proof of payment (debbieg@sailing.org).  Entry and 

payment can also be made on the day.  (Please do not email anything to our KZN 

email address). 

  

 

PYC Watersports Academy 

http://www.windsail.co.za/
mailto:debbieg@sailing.org


 

Please note that the training session for Sunday 15th January, has been 

postponed due to ongoing maintenance of the PWA boats. A new date will be 

communicated to members as soon as possible 
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PYC Instagram  
 

 

PYC Website  
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